
 
 

“The Home Depot is offering preferred pricing for Montgomery County Public School (MCPS) 

staff. In order to take advantage of preferred pricing in-store, please enter the Proxtra phone 

number (240) 740-7600 at checkout to take advantage of system-generated discounts based 

on the categories purchased by MCPS. 

 

For large requests, please reach out to our representatives, Daniela Fairell and Cesar Alvarado 

at ProGovtTeam@homedepot.com and Cesar_e_Alvarado@homedepot.com and they can 

quote the best pricing through volume pricing discounts. Please make sure to include the 

words PERSONAL PURCHASE in the subject line. 

 
 

 


